
Concession Stand Acknowledgement 

 

This organization is run by many volunteers who give up their time to help our children 

have a fun, safe and educational experience. From board members, to coaches, to the 

team moms we will work together to make this experience for your child an exceptional 

one.  

However, we need all parents to help volunteer also. In the past we have asked parents to 

help by working a shift in the concession stand during the season. While many of us have 

fulfilled our commitments, some parents to not feel the need to do their share of the help.  

A check for $100 will be required to assure that each parent will show up to work 

their scheduled shift in the concession stand. This check will not be cashed unless you 

fail to show up for your shift. Once your shift is fulfilled, your check will be returned to 

you. If for some reason you are unable to work your scheduled shift, prior arrangements 

must be made to switch. The Director of Concessions will be able to assist you with any 

questions you may have.  

Please check below which option you chose, sign and date.  

 Please hold my check for me until I have fulfilled my obligations in the 

concession stand this season.  

 Please cash my check. I will be unable to fulfill my shift in the concession 

stand this season and would like to donate my $100 to the organization.  

Player/Cheerleader Name(s)            

Parent/Guardian          Date       

Email Address             

Check Number      


